
SPHS-Class of 2021 

Cap and Gown Distribution 

 

 

On April 28th from 2:00-3:00 or on May 4th from 2:00-3:00 we will be 

distributing all cap and gowns (that have been paid for through your 

senior fees) through a “drive through” pick up on Devils Drive. You will 

enter off of 28th Street and will go through the student parking lot.  

 

If you are unable to attend either of these dates, please email Mrs. Anderson at 

andersonand@pcsb.org AFTER the distribution to make arrangements to pick 

yours up.  

 

Please make sure that you have paid for your dues PRIOR to pick up. If you 

haven’t turned in your MEASUREMENT FORM, please do that TODAY. This will 

alleviate hold ups at the distribution. The form is found online on the Senior Class 

Teams page.  

 

If you have questions regarding honor cords etc. (they are ONLY distributed for 

Honor Societies and not clubs) reach out directly to your group sponsor. Senior 

Class DOES NOT handle the ordering of those.   

mailto:andersonand@pcsb.org

